
 
 

 
 
 
 
       St. Joseph School 
       Ms. Turcotte, Fifth Grade  
 
       August 2, 2023 

 
Dear Parents,  
 
 Welcome to St. Joseph’s 2023-2024 school year.  It’s exciting to be starting a 
new year, and I am looking forward to teaching and getting to know your child 
throughout the year. I will be teaching Reading, Spelling, English, Social Studies, 
Math, and Religion to fifth grade. Mrs. Miller will be teaching Science and STEM.  
Our Enrichment teachers will be teaching enrichment classes such as Art, Music, 
and Physical Education. We all realize the trust you have placed in us, and we 
intend to do our best to help you with your child’s education.  
 
 Please find, in this packet, my various classroom policies. Parents must also 
read the Parent/Student Handbook (a link to the handbook can be found on my 
website policies page) and the Computer Use policy (found at the back of the 
handbook). Please read each of the policies and check each, on the Honor the 
Process checklist, which will be sent home today as well. The checklist will be due 
Friday, August 11th, which is a week from this Friday.  
   
 I look forward to meeting you at Open House to discuss any questions you 
might have.  Please watch Mrs. Van Loan’s Newsletter for more information on the 
date and time of Open House. 
 

I realize that all of the paperwork and policies that are handed out at the 
beginning of the year can be very overwhelming. For this reason, I encourage 
parents to bookmark my website: tinaturcottesaintjoseph.weebly.com. This website 
contains all of the policies and much more information. In addition, the home page 
of the web site contains the “Classroom Notes” section which serves as a newsletter 
and is updated by Monday each week. Other sections of the web site will also be 
updated throughout the year as needed, so make sure to book mark it and visit it 
regularly.   
  
Sincerely, 
 
 
Ms. Tina Turcotte      
 
 

                    

                 


